
  
 
 

2000 – 10423 101 St NW,  
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5H 0E8 Canada 
epcor.com 

October 31, 2019   

Sent By Electronic Mail, RESS Electronic Filing and Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) EB-2018-0336 Application for 2020 to 
2024 Rates – Phase 2 Proceeding – Extension to File  

 
Pursuant to the Decision and Order issued October 24, 2019, EPCOR’s deadline for filing its Draft Rate 
Order is October 31, 2019. 
 
EPCOR requests additional time to file and requests an extension to November 1, 2019. 
 
We submit that this extension will not impact the overall timelines associated with the orderly 
implementation of rates for January 1, 2020, and that the request does not unduly prejudice the other 
parties to this proceeding.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Vince Cooney, P.Eng, MBA 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Ontario  
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
vcooney@epcor.com  
(647) 730-0013 

cc. All parties in EB-2018-0336 
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